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August 14, 2020

BY EMAIL

Marlene H. Dortch, Esq.

Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12" Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Attention: Media Bureau

Re: Request for Cancellation of Special Temporary Authorization
Radio License Holding CBC, LLC
Station WSKO(AM), Syracuse, New York
Facility Identifier Number 50515
File Number BSTA-20200124AAN

Dear Ms. Dortch:

This letter, filed on behalf of Radio License Holding CBC, LLC (“RLH”), the licensee of
Station WSKO(AM), Syracuse, New York, requests cancellation of the WSKO Special
Temporary Authorization identified by the file number provided above. RLH is pleased
to report that repairs are complete, and the Station is operating according to its licensed
specifications. As a result, RLH asks that the FCC update its records to reflect this
change.

If you have any questions, please contact undersigned counsel.

Sincerely,

wl N /
k N. L|pp
Counse/ to Radio Llcense Holding CBC, LLC

cc:  Joseph Szczesny, Audio Division, Media Bureau, FCC (via email)
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